
https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 

 

Sunday 19th February 2023 

10:30am Rev George Moore - live streamed 
6:30pm Alpha or Prayer  

Sunday 26th February 2023 

10:30am Guides Thinking Day - live streamed 
6:30pm Alpha or Prayer  
 

If you wish to maintain social distancing please use pews 13 to 17.  
Tea and coffee will be served after the service but please wait to allow those who wish to, to leave.  

Please do not attend if you are displaying any Covid symptoms. 

LEADERS PLEASE NOTE: THE MAIN GATE WILL BE KEPT 
LOCKED  DURING THE ON-GOING WORK TO PREVENT 
UN-AUTHORISED PARKING. SEE SUE FOR ACCESS 
DETAILS. You are encouraged to use the lower part of 
the car park only.  During the daytime, strictly no 
parking permitted past the church steps. Contractor 
working on site. Please do not leave the main gate 
open during your meeting and lock it again as you 
leave.  It is important that we do all we can to keep the 
site safe during the work.  

ALPHA: Continuing tonight at 6:30pm in Mosaic.  Invite 
a friend to come along. 

MIDWEEK MEETING: Wednesday 22nd February at 
7:30pm in the Burney Room. All welcome. 

CHILL-OUT TUESDAYS: returns again this Tuesday, 21st 
February, 10am-12noon.  
PW: Because of the uncertainty of adequate access to 
the church, due to roadworks directly outside and 

Sunday 26th February, 10:30am - Guide Thinking Day 
Sunday 12th March, 11:30am - AGM 

KIRK SESSION Tuesday 21st February at 7:30pm in 
Mosaic. Minutes of previous meeting along with 
agendas for those who receive a hard copy are 
available from Minister’s Room desk. 

19th February 2023 

267 Antrim Road, Glengormley, BT36 7QN  

Tel: 028 9084 8774  

Website: www.glengormley.org 

Email: office@glengormley.org 

Registered with The Charity Commission for Northern Ireland NIC104317 

MINISTER Rev Reuben McCormick 
Tel: 07548605525   

Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 Worship Services 

Organisation Notices Leadership Notices 

Dates for Your Diary 

Discipleship Notices 

If you are visiting here this morning:  

• We hope that you feel welcome. Please stay after the 

service for a cup of tea or coffee and introduce 

yourself. 

• Primary school aged children can collect some activity 

sheets from the front pew this morning.  

• If your child is staying during the sermon there are 

some toys available in the entrance area under the 

stairs. Please feel free to get them before or during the 

service. 

• If your child needs a break during the service feel free 

to leave and go to the entrance area, you will still be 

able to hear  the service. 



‘They devoted themselves to the apostles’ teaching and 
to fellowship, to the breaking of bread and to prayer’. 
Acts 2:42. Ask God that our church family in worship 
might be a place in which we express devotion to him 
and one another in his name.  
GPC PRAYER: Join us on Sunday mornings between 
10:00 and 10:20am (in the office) and Sunday evenings 
between 6:30 and 7:30pm (in the Burney Room) to 
pray. Whether you can come along for the whole time 
or dop in and pray for part of the time, you will be very 
welcome as we seek God ‘for such a time as this’. 
TURKEY AND SYRIA - Pray for all engaged in the 
emergency response following the recent earthquake, 
for supplies to reach those in greatest need, and for the 
injured, traumatized and grieving to know God’s 
comfort and healing.  
Anyone wishing to donate can do so through the 
Disaster Emergency Committee Appeal 
www.dec.org.uk in support of leading aid charities 
working in Turkey and Syria, or through Christian Aid 
www.christianaid.ie or Tearfund www.tearfund.org , 
PCI’s relief and development partners, focused 
primarily on the relief effort through organisations on 
the ground in North West Syria.  

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER: The local service for The 
World Day of Prayer will be held in Ballyhenry 
Presbyterian Church on Friday 3rd March at 11:00am. 
The service is entitled, 'I have heard about your faith' 
and has been prepared by the Christian women of 
Taiwan. Everyone is very welcome to attend and be 
part of this wonderful wave of prayer which encircles 
our world. 

starting on Monday 20th February, our PW meeting, 
planned for that day, has been cancelled. 
We hope to hold our meetings in March as arranged. 
We plan to go to the carvery at Tullyglass, Ballymena 
on Monday 24th April. Those interested please see 
Isobel today and sign the list. 

CAR PARKING: For the duration of the work in the 
halls, there will be reduced parking spaces in the 
church car park on Sunday mornings. If you are able to 
use another car park on Sunday mornings this would 
help us greatly. There will also no access via the gate 
and steps at Cartmills on Sundays. Access will be by the 
main carpark entrance only.  Thank you for your 
flexible generosity as we carry out this essential work in 
the halls. 

OMF NEXTGEN EVENT, Saturday 25th February, 10:00-
14:00 Saintfield Road Presbyterian Church . Join us for 
a day of Bible teaching, worship and practical 
encouragement as we explore God’s invitation to trust 
him as we align our lives with his purposes for the 
world – an invitation to bear fruit that will last. The 
main Bible teaching will come from David “Monty” 
Montgomery, Director of the International Fellowship 
of Evangelical Students (IFES) in Europe.  
https://www.nextgenevents.org/events/ireland-23 
 

Church Notices  

Community Notices 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS: Any announcements need to be with the 
office by 12 noon on Thursdays. Email office@glengormley.org 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 
office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

Trinity Reformed Presbyterian Church 

Thursday 2 March 

12:30 –4 & 5 - 7:30pm 

Now by appointment only by calling   

08085 534 653  

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick Tel: 07548605525   
Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore  
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle Tel: 028 9086 4158 

Prayer  

E3 North Belfast & Newtownabbey 

20th February, 7:30pm 
Welcome Evangelical Church 

Cambrai Street  


